
  
Support From Across the Borders 

 
 
Recent floods in Pakistan are the worst ever natural catastrophe in the past century. 
Waters have washed away a lot more than what meets the eye; people are left with 
miseries alone.  
 
 
 
Nepali doctor, Dr. Govinda K.C. living across the 
borders felt the pain and distress of the flood affected 
people of Pakistan. Their destitution compelled him to 
leave the comforts and love of his home, and come to 
Pakistan to help our people.  
 
 
 
 
 
This Nepali national is an orthopedic by profession, 
hence offered his services to lessen pain of the suffering 
humanity. Through Pakistani embassy at Katmandu, 
Dr. Govinda K.C. met with the officials of National 
Disaster Management Agency (NDMA), which duly 
referred him to National Commission for Human 
Development (NCHD).  
 
 
 
 
Dr. Govinda had joined NCHD team on August 24, 
2010 at its relief camp at Nowshera and is currently 
serving at Polytechnic College, Risalpur.  
 


